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meeting date to make any necessary
arrangements.
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Turnagain Community Council Meeting Notice
Thursday, February 3, 2011, 7:00 p.m.
Turnagain Elementary School Library

3500 W. Northern Lights Blvd.

Due to a cut in funding from the Municipality, we need to reduce our
postal mailing list!  If you are receiving this by postal mail, please

sign up to receive this by e-mail at communitycouncils.org
and enter your e-mail address @ the top of the page.

7:00 p.m. Opening Remarks/Announcements/Treasurer’s Report/
Approval of Minutes

7:15 Committee Reports
South Addition-Turnagain Neighborhood Tour Committee
TCC Aviation Committee
Anchorage Airport Communications Committee

7:30 Comments from the floor/Agenda Items for March
7:35 Legislative Teleconference
7:45 Assembly Report
8:00 Marty McGee, Assessor for the Municipality of Anchorage

If you are a property owner, you should have gotten your ‘green card’ in the
mail by now.  Mr. McGee will explain the property tax system and answer
questions you may have about how property values are determined.

8:25 Steve Strait, Municipality of Anchorage representative to the
Governor’s Aviation Advisory Board
Mr. Strait will give us a report on the recent Aviation Advisory Board meeting held
in Juneau, where TCC requested he bring up long-standing airport issues as part of
the legislative confirmation of the DOT&PF Commissioner Marc Luiken and
Deputy Commissioner of Aviation Steven Hatter.

8:45 Proposal to co-name Minnesota Drive “Walter J. Hickel Expressway”
Since we all use Minnesota Dr., any thoughts on the proposed legislation?

9:00 Meeting Adjournment

Agenda

For Your Information
February 7 – Planning and Zoning Commission nonpublic hearing for approval of Lyn
Ary Park Master Plan.  6:30 p.m., Loussac Library Assembly Chambers.   Info.:
Parks and Recreation Planner Suzanne Little, 343-4586.

February 8 – Lake Hood User Group Meeting to discuss winter closure of general
aviation aircraft ski operations on Lake Hood. 1:00-2:30 p.m., Lake Hood General
Aviation Office, 4451 Aircraft Drive.  Info.:  Andy Hutzel, 266-2741.

February 10 — Community/Airport Strategic Meeting to discuss how to improve
communication and collaboration between neighborhoods, recreational/park/open
space interests and the airport. 6:00-9:00 p.m., Spenard Recreation Center, upstairs
arts & crafts room.  Info.:  Matt Claman, 350-3105, mattclaman@gmail.com.

February 14 – Planning and Zoning Commission public hearing on an ordinance
amending Title 21 for correctional community residential centers.  6:30 p.m., Loussac
Library Assembly Chambers Info.:  343-7943.

Alaska Railroad Project Open House Report (1/11/11) — According to AKRR staff, the
proposal to Double Track between downtown and International Airport Road is still
something they are considering, but it is on “life support.”  The Environmental Assessment
has not yet been approved and there is no funding for the project at this time.

TCC Website:  http://www.communitycouncils.org/servlet/content/37.html
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Summary of Decisions & Motions Passed at
Turnagain Community Council Meeting January 6, 2011

� A motion was made by Breck Tostevin and seconded by Dan Gleason to approve the December 2,
2010 meeting minutes.  Motion passed unanimously.

� A motion was made by Frank Keen and seconded by Joan McKinnon to have Cathy Gleason remain
as the Turnagain Community Council representative on the Federation of Community Councils
delegate board.  Motion passed unanimously.

While no formal motions were passed,

� An informal poll was taken regarding allowing residents to shoot personal fireworks within the MOA
on New Year’s Eve:  9 opposed, 6 supported.

� Assembly member Ernie Hall passed out ballots to mark whether one supports a 3-lane or 4-lane
design for Spenard Road between Hillcrest Drive and 31st Ave.  Ballots will not be tallied for each
council; they will be tallied as a whole after voting has taken place at various community council and
other public meetings.


